
 
 
March 21, 2011 
 
 
 
Re:  Kelly Rogers 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 Please accept this letter on behalf of Kelly Rogers, a student of mine at DeVry University in 
Cleveland, Ohio.  Kelly has been my student for several courses that she has taken for her degree in 
computer technology. 
 
 As Kelly’s instructor, I have noticed that she is very systematic in her work and an enthusiastic 
learner.  Usually, Kelly is quick to grasp the subject in question and is never one to move on without 
being sure of the fundamentals.  I find Kelly to be a mature, hard-working student, who is well liked and 
respected by her fellow classmates.  I think Kelly would be a good addition to any workplace. 
 
 If you have any questions about this letter or about Kelly Rogers, please feel free to contact me 
by e-mail at julieferguson@prodigy.net or by telephone at 330-727-7894. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 

 
 
Julia S. Ferguson, MBA, MCP 
Instructor 
DeVry University, Cleveland, Ohio 
www.4profs.com/julia/bio 


